Unit 356 Board Meeting      October 26, 2022
Present: Diana Galis, Peter Godfrey, Jack Shoemaker, Becky Cooper-Baker, Cathy Revers, Bonnie Hertzog, George Harger
Meeting called to order at 10:03.
Minutes of the September meeting were approved.
Steve Reynolds sent a message that there was nothing to report from the District.
Financial report: George reported that we have $75,000 in the bank. We are in good financial shape and expect a small profit from the tournament.
Membership: Cathy reported that we are up to 944 members, from 919 last month. 
Nov. Tournament: We will be doing setup on Wednesday at 11:00. Diana will get latest vaccination lists from clubs. We will be following ACBL protocols.  Other items discussed were the NLM goodie bags, welcome desk, and Egee’s for lunch Saturday. It was noted that single session events are available in Gold Rush. 
Jan. Tournament: Flyer will be available by the Nov. tournament. We are changing the lower limit games to 0-500, instead of 299. Diana is sending ideas for speakers to Bonnie. 
Annual Meeting is scheduled for the last Sunday in November. 
I/N Rep: The board agreed to invite Sheri Morris to take over this position as of January 1, 2023. We will miss you, Cathy!
Meeting adjourned at 10:40.
Respectfully Submitted,
Bonnie Hertzog, Secretary
